
 

Council Question: 

Could staff please show why/how the ARRPA non-profit allocations changed? We asked 

community members and staff to evaluate the projects, now the allocations and projects have 

changed from last time but we don’t have information on why. 

 

Staff Response: We used Scenario 2 from the October 3rd Work Session which had the most 

support from Council and adjusted it based on the conversation that evening. Staff added the 

Lethality Assessment Program from Compass Center which garnered a lot of Council interest at 

that meeting and, to make space for it in the $1,000,000, asked El Centro Hispano (the largest 

funding request of the group) to reduce their program by $100,000. This shifting resulted in the 

list proposed for approval. 

 

Council Question: 

Where is the corrected development activity report? If it’s still incorrect, we have to get 

accurate information out there ASAP. 

 

Staff Response: 

The Planning Team is in the process of updating the development activity report.   

 

Council Question:  

Where is the downtown ARRPA list?  

 

Staff Response: Below is a chart that staff will present at the Council meeting about Downtown 

projects based on a request from the Downtown Partnership:  

Project 

Activity 

Funding Estimate 

 

Project Activity Funding Estimate 

Downtown Partnership 
Clean & Green Team 

Increase cleanliness and safety in Downtown $300,000 

Streetscape plan Assess and provide guidance on the future 
of Downtown streetscape 

$500,000 

Peace & Justice Plaza Redesign plan $50,000 

Historic Town Hall Redesign plan $50,000 

Railings Replace with design similar to Carolina Square $120,000 

Adopt-a-Block Additional projects previously cost prohibitive $100,000 

 Total $1,120,000 

 

 

Council Question: 

The downtown bathroom item is confusing; are we considering funding to keep open 24/7, 

monitor and clean the current bathrooms until we have the ones open in September?  

 



Staff Response: Downtown bathrooms were a high interest at the 10/3 Work Session for use of 

ARPA funding. In response, staff sought quotes on pricing for different options for additional 

bathrooms to supplement the Wallace Deck (and future E. Rosemary Parking Deck) bathrooms. 

One option is two Portland Loos, one on either end of Downtown, and another is Porta-Potties. 

The current parking deck bathrooms are only open during the day at this time because of security 

concerns. In the short term, adding a porta potty in the vicinity of the Wallace Deck could 

address restroom use after the Deck restrooms are closed for the day.  


